
Information Session on Updated Delegation Agreement

To: Industry Clients

The BC Oil and Gas Commission will be hosting an application and submission information session for 
industry clients on the updated Delegation Agreement between the Agricultural Land Commission and 
the BC Oil and Gas Commission. The purpose of the session is to provide an overview of changes to the 
agreement, inform clients about the application process for activities in the Agricultural Land Reserve, as well 
as post-approval requirements and responsibilities. 

The information session will take place Oct. 24 from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. at the BC Oil and Gas Commission’s 
Fort St. John office (6534 Airport Road). Please RSVP by Oct. 21 to OGC.communications@bcogc.ca 
as there is a limited number of seats. Prior to the session please visit the BC Oil and Gas Commission 
website at the above link and download the updated agreement, the document Application Requirements for 
Activities Planned in the Agricultural Land Reserve and associated submission forms, which will be made 
available next week.

For further information on this industry bulletin, please contact:

Bob Purdon
Agrologist
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Bob.Purdon@bcogc.ca
250-419-4441
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